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Addendum to the September 13th 2016 BEC Meeting Minutes 
 
During the general meeting Dale Decker asked the membership if anyone had any 
more nominees for 2017 Branch Officers and Directors. No more nominees were 
presented. A motion was made and seconded to close the nominations. The motion 
was passed by the membership.  


